From:
To:
A303 Stoneheng

Subject: A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down: carbon consultation

Date: 10 June 2022 09:53:48

Good morning.

Councillors considered the points of the consultation at their meeting on Tuesday 7th June 2022.

Amesbury Town Council would ask if, to offset the effect of the short-term emissions, it would be possible to fund and facilitate tree planting in the local area or to fund alternative projects of 'negative carbon' value – eg. provision of local electric charging infrastructure / solar panels or similar?

Many thanks

Best wishes

Wendy Bown Town Clerk Amesbury Town Council

Wendy Bown **Town Clerk**<u>townclerk@a</u>mesburytowncouncil.gov.uk

Amesbury Town Council

Web: http://www.amesburytowncouncil.gov.uk Email: townclerk@amesburytowncouncil.gov.uk

DISCLAIMER:

This email originates from Amesbury Town Council and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information and may be subject to copyrights or intellectual property rights. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error; please notify the sender and delete the email from your inbox. Any disclosure, reproduction, dissemination, modification and distribution of the contents of the email is strictly prohibited. Email content may be monitored by Amesbury Town Council to ensure compliance with its policy and procedures. No contract is intended by this email and any personal opinions expressed in this message are those of the sender and should not be taken as representing views of Amesbury Town Council. Please note; Amesbury Town Council utilises anti-virus scanning software, but does not warrant that any email or attachment(s) are free from, viruses or other defects and accepts no liability for any losses resulting from infected email transmissions. Receipt of this email does not imply consent to use, or provide, this email address to any third party for any purpose. Amesbury Town Council will not request the

disclosure of personal financial information by means of email - any such request should be confirmed in writing by contacting Amesbury Town Council.